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13t February 2023
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Your child has been chosen to represent our school in the upcoming Dance competition on Wednesday 15™
February 2023 at St Anne’s Catholic Primary School (CH42 4NE) from 3:30pm — 4:30pm.

All children who have been attending our Dance afterschool club this half term are welcome as a way to showcase and
celebrate their hard work. The children will be taken to St Anne’s by minibus at the end of the school day where they will
have a chance to rehearse and get to know the other schools from 3:30pm — 4:15pm on Wednesday

The actual competition will start at 4:15pm and be finished by around 4:30pm. Parents are welcome to come and
watch the children perform from 4:15pm. Children must be collected from St Anne’s Catholic Primary school at
4:30pm, or from our school office at 5:00pm.

Your child will need to bring the following on the day:
e Black leggings (we do have some leggings in school if needed). We will provide them with a t-shirt to wear for
the performance
e A water bottle.

Because they missed last week’s dance class, an extra rehearsal has been planned for tomorrow (Tuesday) from 3.30 —
to 5 with Alex, the dance teacher. We hope that the children will be able to attend this. The Wednesday afterschool club
will then be replaced by the competition.

If you have any questions at all, please contact the school
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs C Fenna
Headteacher

| give permission for my child to take part.

| will be coming to watch the children perform at 4:15pm and will collect my child from
St Anne’s Catholic Primary School at 4:30pm.

I will not be coming to watch the children perform and will collect my child from
St Paul’s at 5:00pm.

Signed:

Contact Number in case of emergency:
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St Paul’s Catholic Primary School continues to be a good school (Ofsted 2022)
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Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Fenna
Headteacher



